

Connecticut

June 30, 2023

TOWN COUNCIL

Mark Philhower

Chairman

 $\begin{array}{c} \text{Tim Feegel} \\ \textit{Vice Chairman} \end{array}$

Pete Brown

Brandon Goff

Eric Peterson

Kevin Reich

Alison Walck

Mr. Derek Johnson 36 Lakewood Road East Hampton, CT 06424

Dear Mr. Johnson:

I am pleased to inform you that at the regular meeting of the East Hampton Town Council on June 27, 2023, you were appointed as a member of the Inland Wetland Watercourses Agency. Your term will run through June 1, 2024.

Planning & Zoning Official Jeremy DeCarli will reach out to you with information for the next meeting in July.

Congratulations on your appointment and thank you for your willingness to serve on this important town agency.

Best regards,

David E. Cox Town Manager

cc:

Town Clerk

Jeremy DeCarli, Planning & Zoning Official